
May 14, 2021 afternoon update 
 
Hello PCS families! 
Following our email from this morning and our task force meeting at noon today, we are making 
some adjustments to our planning document. Attached to this email is a video link sharing these 
adjustments.  Thank you for taking the time to view today’s video.  We are blessed to partner with 
you! 
Please click here to watch the video.  
If you have additional questions, please send them to info@parkchristianschool.org. 
 
PCS Administration 
 

https://youtu.be/HK-eSVlY3lg
mailto:info@parkchristianschool.org

